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The proposed giant wheel at Camden Lock:  this seems to me a disastrous 
proposal.  Camden Lock is already direly overcrowded as it is, especially at 
weekends;  anything calculated to bring even larger crowds into the area is 
inviting even more problems.  Absolutely no need to turn it into a 
fairground.  Besides, it's an ugly structure, and would be detrimental to the 
listed buildings in the Conservation Area. 
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